
 
 
Re: 221-223 Felch St and 214 West Kingsley St 51 Unit Condo building public 
meeting Oct 21, 6:30PM - 8PM 
 
Hi all, 
 
I attended the subject information meeting last week and just wanted to express 
my strong support for this project.   I think this project will significantly 
improve the neighborhood in many respects but most specifically by remediating a 
contaminated brown field site and mitigating stormwater flooding issues that 
currently plague the neighborhood.  I was happy to hear that the current proposed 
plan also envisions a retaining wall and fencing along the eastern boundary of 
the N. Ashley street residences along with a greenbelt and underground retention 
for metered stormwater release.   As this project works its way through the 
approval process, I hope you will view this project as favorably as I and many of 
my surrounding neighbors do. 
 
Regards, 
 
David Crouse 
509 N Ashley St.  
734 358-3526 
crousedavid@hotmail.com 
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